
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Chippenham & Villages Area Partnership 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 5 March 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 
ChAP is about to register the charitable Company Limited by Guarantee, ChAP Projects Ltd.   
The Town Council has resolved to award £10,000 to ChAP Projects towards the 2012 River 
Festival. A festival organiser will be appointed and paid a fee from this award.  

 

 

 
Projects  
 

 
The first session took place on Saturday 28th January. The ChAP team were joined by the 
Splash-Up project members, and a family who came along after  seeing the banner which was  
displayed on the town bridge. The weather was kind and work was accompanied by a street 
musician who was in town that morning. Much litter was collected and borders were tidied. It 
was an excellent start to the work. The town council kindly helped with storage and disposal of 
refuse.  Future dates 25th February, 31st March (10am start.) 

 

 
SPICE Time Credits Scheme - ChAP has been exploring volunteering opportunities which 
may be suitable for inclusion in the Spice time credits scheme.  

 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 
 

• Forward Together Event 29th Feb - ChAP co-hosting and facilitating this event. 
 

 

• Parish Forum - A second forum meeting will be scheduled for April. 
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